
We’re 
travelling  
together 
for free to 
Moomba 
today!*
To travel for free, show this voucher when travelling  
on public transport to and from Moomba from 5pm  
on Friday 5 March 2021, to 11:59pm on Monday  
8 March 2021.
Find out more at ptv.vic.gov.au/moomba
* �This voucher is valid for free travel on all public transport, including V/Line services for a family or carers/

guardians travelling with dependants to and from Melbourne CBD. This voucher works in place of a ticket 
– do not touch on or off your myki. No refunds will be given. You must present this voucher when requested 
by staff members and Authorised Officers. Fitted face masks covering your nose and mouth must be worn 
on public transport.

Authorised by the Department of Transport, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne

Department 
of Transport


